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Hello - I am a Colorado resident that has a houseboat on the bouy line at Navajo Lake, in New Mexico. I am sure
you have heard from many Colorado residents since the proposal of the removal of the annual pass. If the annual
pass is removed, our family will have to pay for an out of state day pass or camping pass every single time we come
to our boat. This would be an extreme burden on our family and we would appreciate some kind of compromise.
The marina used to be able to give us a “friends of the lake” parking pass directly, until a couple years ago, when
that pass was taken away. We were forced to get an annual parks pass and now that is being taken away. I hope we
can come to a negotiation that would still allow Colorado residents to be able to use the lake without such costly
fees.

Thank you for you time,

Kristin Dallison
970-769-2150
Sent from my iPhone
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